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_________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ May 14, 2025 
Dear MHS Community, 
 

This morning, Wednesday, May 14 we experienced a Building Evacuation at Massabesic High School at 
approximately 9:30 am. This evacuation was initiated by our alarm system due to some ongoing construction 
associated with our new modular buildings. Per protocol, we collaborated with the Waterboro Fire Department to 
assess the causation of the alarm. Students and staff reentered the building at approximately 9:45 am and the day 
continued as scheduled. As always, we appreciate the respect and compliance demonstrated by students and staff to 
conduct the procedure efficiently and correctly.  

 
Regards, 
 

 
 
Ty Thurlow 

 
 

“Preparing students for success in an ever-changing world.” 
 
 


